
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

19 April 2013 

 

 

Mr Stefan Utz 

 

 

IWAS Electric Wheelchair Hockey World Championship 2014 

 

 

Dear Stefan 

 

It gives me great pleasure on behalf of IWAS and ICEWH to advise you 

that IWAS has awarded Deutscher Behindertensport Verbande.v the 

IWAS Electric Wheelchair Hockey World Championship 2014, subject to 

contract. 

 

The Championships will be held in the city of Munich, Germany during 

the period 3 – 11 August 2014. 

 

Please be assured that IWAS will follow up with your Organising 

Committee in regard to the Contract and Anti-Doping Agreement. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Stacey Ashwell 

IWAS Sports and Finance Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
  


